
 

 

 

Notice – Won of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea (North Korea) 

Banca d'Italia informs that, due to the unavailability of sufficient reliable sources for determining the 

exchange rate of the North Korean won (Democratic People's Republic of Korea), its publication will 

be suspended as of July 1st, 2025.  

 

 


